Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Ubl, Stephen (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, July 16, 2012 4:58 PM

To: Jarred D. Johnson

Subject: RE: Meet Again on the property: 685 Orange Ave E. St Paul 55106
Jarred,

Our records show that there has been no inspections performed on your property from a Building Inpsector regarding
work under permit # 2012-067430. That said, I'm assuming you are requesting a framing inspection so you can insulate
any energy walls/ceilings that need to be completed prior to wall/ceiling covering. I'll contact the other trade inspectors
to see if their Rough-In inspections have been completed and hopefully get back to you in the morning.

Thank you,

Steve

From: Jarred D. Johnson [mailto:JARRED@JARREDJOHNSON.COM]
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2012 2:06 PM

To: Ubl, Stephen (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Meet Again on the property: 685 Orange Ave E. St Paul 55106

Stephen,

I am highly motivated to get this property finaled and out of the VVacant Registered Building Program. Would
you please take a moment to come out to walk the property once more? My friend and colleague Don Hedquist
IS going to meet us and | want to see if we can get everything squared away.

Thanks Mr Ubl.

Jarred D. Johnson
lJarred@jarredjohnson.com
685 Orange Ave East
Saint Paul, MN 55106
651-774-1299




